“.-%  Govt. College for Girls Rania (Sirsa)
T (Afiiliated to Chaudhary Devi Lal University, Sirsa) Website:
gegrania.ac.in Email: geerania@gmail.com_Phone: 01698-250800

Memo no: GCGR/25/ Dated:
Date: 19/07 /2025

NOTICE

It is informed to the concerned students that the DMCs of BA-IIl Sem.
(Fresh & Reappear candidates) who's Examinations was held in
Dec-2024, are available in the office. The students may collect their

DMCs during college hours.
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